
PARISH OF ST. MARY MAGDALENE, BOLNEY


MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING TO ELECT 
CHURCHWARDENS ON 18th APRIL 2021 VIA ZOOM VIDEO LINK


The meeting was chaired by Dr.Tony Bond, and attended by 12 parishioners plus Rev. 
Michael Windridge and Fr. Martin Mills.


Tony Bond began the two meetings with some verses from Paul’s letter to the 
Ephesians. 


1. Apologies for Absence - None   (The Rev. Ruth Bond holds a PTO licence which 
precludes her from being on the PCC or taking part in APCM’s. In physical meetings 
which have taken place post service she has sat on as an observer.)


2. Minutes of the Annual Parochial Church Meeting to Elect Churchwardens held on 
Sunday October 18th 2020.


These were accepted as a true record.


3. Nominations for and election of Churchwardens


Tim Hutchings nominated by Claire George, Seconded by Judy Woodland

Susan Ayres    nominated by  Ron Leggett,   Seconded by Emily Hutchings


There were no other nominations and Tim and Sue were unanimously elected. 


Tony Bond thanked the wardens for the huge amount of work they did, often quietly in 
the background.



